West Region Delegate Report for Council, September 2024

The region has become a littler busier with the DBS National Championship Show being held on 17th August at Moreton Morrell.  Congratulations go to Linda Chilton, Island Farm Donkey Sanctuary who won the The Berrowhill Trophy for the Senior Adult Gelding with Island Farm Viscount and then went on to win the 

Fratelli Boscatta Championship Trophy for the Adult Gelding Champion. 

Congratulations go to all the other competitors who came from various parts of the country.

On 7th September we were at the Moreton Show, Batsford Road, Moreton-in-the-Marsh, Gloucestershire, GL56 0AB.  Vanessa and myself organised the pen and gazebo on the Friday and we had a DBS stand with pictures about miniature donkeys prepared by Claire Harper.   John Phillip's two miniature donkeys Rosie and Fantasia were in the pen.  John was helped by Yvonne  Coleman in the donkey pen and my thanks also go to Liz Harris who came and helped on the stand.  The day went well and it didn’t rain!!  We raised £76 for the DBS and £46-75 for the Flicka Donkey Sanctuary in Cornwall.  It was very busy with a possibility of new DBS members.

On Sunday 29th September we will be at the Malvern Autumn Show for ONE day only. 

 We shall have a DBS stall and again two miniature donkeys in a pen.  

The show is open from 9am till 6pm and is at the Malvern Three Counties Showground,  Malvern, Worcestershre, WR13 6NW and we shall be in the World of Animals Area.

  Moving on to December, the West Region Christmas Party will be held at my house on Sunday December 8th,    The Grove, Kings Lane, Snitterfield, CV37 0QA.  It will be on a different basis from previous parties, as you will need to bring your own food, but I will supply teas and coffees.  Anyone who has specific dietary needs or disabled access, please let me know.

Anna Turner, DBS West Regional Delegate

